10 DOWNING STREET
16 September 1982

From the Private Secretary

Thank you for your letter of 13 September
to Willie Rickett about the Agricultural
Training Board Annual Report and Accounts

1981 /82.

We have no objection to the publication
arrangements you propose.

I am sending a copy of this letter to
Keith Long (Office of the Chancellor of the
Duchy of Lancaster) and Murdo Maclean (Chief

Whip's Office).

Mrs. R.A. Porter,
Ministry of Agriculture, Fisheries and Food.




y{n.&h$\ﬂdluhhw
Press Offw

C/&V\ L?;v"\ 278 ﬁv\»u'
ﬂlyllechw- ‘?\) N ¢

M W g

Ministry of Agriculture, Fisheries and Food
Whitehall Place London SW1A 2HH

G

i'f}"!/” /7/;/?,6 d}’ C ]Cﬁv\{

Branch




